
                        March, 2014 

Dear Friends, 
 
Spring in almost here! Our children are continuing to learn new things at the change of the season .   
And the shower of God’s blessings are upon you who have been very helpful for our volunteer projects 
through your faithful support. Thank you! 
                                        

s    
                                  Three new class rooms set up with an addition of audio visual room. 
 

 
                        Teaching and delivering Values in Education, characters building educational kit. 
 

  
     The children enjoy the extra activities in our learning center; sewing, music and dancing classes. 

 
Investing your time wisely means living life in a manner that reflects God, that let your light 
shine before others, that has a positive effect on those around you. 
 
 

Properly managing the time we are given by God in a manner that helps us 
accomplish our goals, while allowing us to have a proper balance in our work, 
recreation, family life, and faith life, is an important part of our life on earth.  



 
Activities in the month of February 2014 
 

 Moved to our new location and set up the classrooms. 
 Coaching and helping the children with their exams. 
 Ongoing teachers training. 
 Started to use Values in Education character building kit. 

 
Activities for the month of March 2014 
 

 Preparing for new admissions. 
 Coaching and helping the children with their exams. 
 Promoting sponsorship program. 

 

Good thot: 
 

The effect of a smile is powerful—even when it is unseen. Telephone companies 

throughout the United States have a program called “phone power” which is offered to 

employees who use the telephone for selling their services or products. In this program 

they suggest that you smile when talking on the phone. Your “smile” comes through in 

your voice. 

“I was desperately trying to recruit a Ph.D in computer science for my department. I 

finally located a young man with ideal qualifications who was about to be graduated 

from Purdue University. After several phone conversations I learned that he had several 

offers from other companies, many of them larger & better known than mine. I was 

delighted when he accepted my offer. After he started on the job, I asked him why he 

had chosen us over the others. He paused for a moment & then he said: ‘I think it was 

because managers in the others companies spoke on the phone in a cold, business-like 

manner, which made me feel like just another business transaction. Your voice sounded 

as if you were glad to hear from me…that you really wanted me to be part of your 

organisation.’ You can be assured, I am still answering my phone with a smile.”—

Dale Carnegie 
 
 
 
 
Contact us at: familyservicestrust@yahoo.in  
Visit us:  www.brighterfuture2010.blogspot.in 
Mobile:  91- 9811255878 
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